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Employees Activity Organization
Representatives Meeting
August 9, 2017 	    Conference Room 4

Attending:
	Tony Wright
	Rick Fowles
	Scott Robison

	Helen Erickson
	Lorie Cloward
	Tyler Finlinson

	Shawn Jeffery
	Dan Piacitelli
	



Convened at:  10:00 a.m.

Approval of Minutes  
Dan Piacitelli made a motion to approve the minutes for June 14, 2017; Rick Fowles seconded the motion. The minutes were approved as distributed.

Coke Coupons
The Coke representative, who fills the machines at the plant site, was not taking care of the vendor reimbursements on a regular basis. The amount had increased enough that it was necessary to contact the regional office directly. After informing them of the situation, they sent us 20 coupons, good for one 20 ounce drink each. 

After a brief discussion the decision was made to distribute the coupons to those who helped with the summer float.

Snow Cones
Supplies have been purchased and we are ready to hold our annual Snow Cone Day at the USB and the GSB. This will be set up on August 15 at the USB and August 16 at the GSB. Afterward, an assessment will be made to see how much supplies are left and decide when to hold another one.

Summer Parade Float
There are a lot of leftover items that were not handed out at the parades this year. (There was an accidental death in Nephi the day before the parade and out of respect float items were not handed out.) Room will be made in the EAO storage area and they will be kept there for next year unless an opportunity comes up that can utilize these items.

The float needs refurbished or just completely redecorated. A float committee will need to be formed once Staff decides which direction they would like to take. 



Summer Party Report
Approximately 800 people attended the IPSC/EAO Summer Party at Lagoon. The feedback from employees was positive and as always Lagoon's service at dinner was smooth and quick. 

Texas Roadhouse gift certificates will go out today to those who were on shift the day of the party.

Money in Budget
A discussion regarding what to do with the EAO budgeted money included several ideas:

· Put some money in a separate fund to set aside for the 2020 Lagoon Summer Party.
· Increase the dollar amount of the Achievement Awards.
· Increase the number of Achievement Awards from four to five and keep the dollar amount the same.

· Spend more on summer and Christmas parties.
· Increase the amount of Christmas Gift Certificates.
· Schedule a Owlz party for summer and see if cost allows for seating and catering.

No decision was made at this time.

Coal
This item was tabled until Kurt Sorensen can attend the meeting.

Sub for Santa and Food Bank
Volunteers will be needed to run these programs. They do not need to be an EAO member. An e-mail will go out asking for volunteers; Representatives were asked to discuss this in their groups.

Inventory
A meeting was held to create a tracking format for knives. This will be ongoing until Jake Abbott can be contacted. 

There are currently 95 Lagoon tickets left. 

In last month's meeting a motion was made to sell the less expensive hats at $6 each; however, because of the cost of taxes and shipping and handling it was necessary to increase the price to $6.50 each. An e-mail and poster will be distributed so employees will know they are available. 

Miscellaneous
There are a few areas that do not have an EAO Representative. An e-mail will go out asking employees if they are interested in being an EAO Representative and those in attendance were asked to talk to their areas to see if anybody is interested.

Rick Fowles made a motion to close the meeting. Dan Piacitelli seconded the motion. The motion carried.

The next meeting will be held on September 6, 2017.
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